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Dear Sir

I cannot believe you would allow Scottish Power, to carve up our Suffolk coastline and
cause thousands of extra heavy vehicles to be thundering along narrow winding country
lanes and through small villages for years, I doubt you will have experienced anything like
this type of trauma, the noise the exhaust gas pollution, the damage to road surfaces, the
cracks that will eventually appear in the walls of homes adjacent to roads, the loss of
tourists - no one like’s holidaying on or near a building site and being woken up by
countless HGV’s going by your window.

There are many many homes directly adjacent to public roads on the proposed routes for
these trucks, are you aware of this fact.

And what about all that extra pollution created during the proposed years of construction
how is it justifiable and accounted for?

And not to mention the potential for the lives of families to be torn apart by the death of a
loved one that might be killed, who otherwise would still be alive had that “Truck” not
been there in the first place.

Also who cleans up when its over and pay for any repairs, oh silly me of course the
taxpayer would, as I can only speculate that all the profits from the power generation will
be disappearing overseas no doubt.

There must be dozens of ares along our coastline that are more suitable, areas that are
already of a past industrial nature that are in need of regeneration.
Why destroy a picturesque rural scene, and tear apart communities when there are potential
areas of very low impact to anyone, flora and fauna alike.

regards
Graham W Miller
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